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September 4, 2024 

 

 

 

Dear Harvest Supporters,       

 

This year seems to be a season of transition for many within our 

Harvest family. We bid farewell to Audley McLean, who has served 

the Lord for many years through The Bible Speaks Radio Ministry. At 

92, Audley and his wife Millie remind us that in our journey as 

followers of Jesus, we never truly retire; we simply shift to new 

endeavors within God’s vineyard. We extend our heartfelt gratitude 

to Audley for his unwavering service and commitment. 

 

As we move forward, we ask for your prayers. On September 12th, 

the Harvest board members will gather to make several significant 

decisions, including the potential sale of the warehouse. We are also 

seeking God’s guidance on launching a major ministry project in the 

Dominican Republic. Your support and prayers are invaluable 

during this time of discernment.   

 

“I beseech you therefore, brethren, by the mercies of God, that you present your bodies a living 

sacrifice, holy, acceptable to God, which is your reasonable service, And do not be conformed to 

this world, but be transformed by the renewing of your mind, that you may prove what is that good 

and acceptable and perfect will of God.”  ~ Romans 12: 1-2    

 

Thank you for your continued prayers and support of Harvest International. 
 

 

 

God bless you all, 

 

Rod & Debbie Wray 

Executive Directors 

Harvest International, Inc.  

 
 

Audley & Millie McLean 
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